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Madeline Sutherland

From: Gayle Gerke <gayleg@olsonengr.com>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 3:09 PM

To: Madeline Sutherland

Subject: RE: Hood Street Subdivision - Signs with Hearing Date

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 
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Yes the hearing date has been filled in. Here are some photos.  
Thanks, Gayle 
  

Gayle E. Gerke 

Land Use Planner 

Project Manager 

Olson Engineering, Inc. 
222 E. Evergreen Boulevard 

Vancouver, WA  98660 

WA 360.695.1385 

Fax 360.695.8117 
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